
 

“Joyful Noise" Children's Choir aims to provide an affordable and quality 
music education in a Christian context. Through choral singing members 
of Joyful Noise learn to read music and sing in parts. They gain 
confidence and performance skills and have the opportunity to hear the 
Gospel message in the context of prayer and song. Families and 
children do not have to be Christian to be part of Joyful Noise, though. 
Everyone is welcome. We sing both sacred and secular music, in a wide 
range of styles. 

Joyful Noise will have an information session April 9th at 4;30pm with a 
view to having rehearsals from 4.00 - 5.30 pm on Tuesday afternoons at 
St Luke’s during school terms and is open to children in Year 3 and 
above.  
Joyful Noise enrolments are now available with Tuesday sessions 
commencing Term 2 week 2, April 30th.  Call Rev'd Jo on 0401 086 404 
for more information and an enrolment form.


